
WIS 42 construction, the Town of Gibraltar announces 
updates in Fish Creek 

FISH CREEK – Construction on WIS 42 in Fish Creek and the Town of Gibraltar’s sidewalk project 
along WIS 42 are both progressing on schedule. Drivers are currently required to follow the detour route 
using County E and County A, with access allowed to locations within the work zone.   

Effective at noon on May 22, 2020, the detour route for WIS 42 traffic will be modified for the 
Memorial Day weekend to use County F and County A.  The current detour route using County E and 
County A will be reinstated on May 26, 2020, to accommodate the remaining work on the Town of 
Gibraltar’s sidewalk project, which is being completed concurrently with the WisDOT WIS 42 Project.  

The town work is anticipated to be completed by June 5, 2020.  Upon completion of the town work, 
the detour will be modified to County F and County A to accommodate the remainder of the WisDOT 
project.  WisDOT work is scheduled to be completed by June 26, 2020.   

The Town of Gibraltar Project Manager, Dennis Steigenberger, can be reached at 920-621-4446 or 
dennis.steigenberger@cedarcorp.com regarding the Town Project. 

The WisDOT Project Manager, Jeremy Ashauer, can be reached at 920-412-6381 or 
jeremy.ashauer@dot.wi.gov regarding the WisDOT Project. 
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